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CALL FOR PAPERS
 

The Oakland Journal invites notes, comments and arti­
cles on a proposed topic for the Fall 2005 issue. 

Proposed topic: What is the best size for the Oakland 
University student body population, and how speedily 
ought we to move to that size? 

Interested OU persons can submit articles by June 1, 
2005. We prefer manuscripts less than or equal to 15 
double-spaced pages in length, comments that are much 
shorter are also welcome. Whenever it is convenient, 
please send the items by email to folland@oakland.edu. 

Purpose: A call for papers is a new idea to the Journal. 
We hope to occasionally publish clusters of papers on 
topics that Oakland people are talking about and that 
have many facets to consider. We will gather commen­
tary from throughout the campus, aiming at a more fully 
informed discussion in the process. 
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